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Congress Needs to Act Quickly Given the Disappointing Actions of the Administration  
 
The Administration’s actions to cut off critical cost sharing payments, which assist low- and 
middle-income families in affording the co-pays and deductibles of private insurance, has 
jeopardized health insurance coverage for millions of Americans. The decision is devastating for 
working families struggling to make ends meet.   
 
The Catholic Health Association of the United States is calling on all Members of Congress—
following the lead of Chairman Lamar Alexander and Senator Patty Murray—to act quickly to 
ensure the availability and affordability of health insurance coverage for individuals and families.  
Recent actions by the Administration will further undermine our health care system, likely 
increasing hospital uncompensated care costs and causing ripple effects across the country.  
 
It is more urgent than ever for Congress to work quickly on a bipartisan solution on behalf of the 
American people.  
 
 
 
The Catholic Health Association of the United States is the national leadership organization of the 
Catholic health ministry, representing the largest not-for-profit provider of health care services in the 
nation. 

• 1 in 6 patients in the U.S. is cared for in a Catholic hospital each day. 
• Catholic health care, comprised of more than 2,200 hospitals, nursing homes, long-term care 

facilities, systems, sponsors, and related organizations, serves the full continuum of health 
care across our nation. 
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